
 

 New Jersey is an Equal Opportunity Employer • Printed on Recycled paper and Recyclable 

 
     June 12, 2015 
 
 

Natasha Johnson, Director 
Division of Family Development 
Box 716 
6 Quakerbridge Plaza – 3rd Floor 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0716 
 

Re: 18 Grant Street Newark, New Jersey – Control # 0714-0191 
  

Dear Ms. Johnson: 
 

Please be advised that the Homeless Shelter located at 18 Grant Street, Newark NJ, has 
met all requirements set forth by the Bureau Rooming and Boarding House Standards to fully 
abate the violations presented by the Bureau Representative. Therefore, the ADMISSIONS 
CURTAILMENT order by the State of New Jersey; Department of Community Affairs was 
LIFTED effective June 12, 2015. 
 
  Should you have any question regarding the above curtailment, please do not hesitate to 
call me at 609-633-6251. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ricardo Morales  
Ricardo Morales 
Supervisor of Evaluations 
 


